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CHESTER HIGH SCHOOL 

200 W. Ninth Street 
Chester, Pennsylvania 19013 

610-447-3700 
  Ronald C. Brown Jr., Principal 

Donna Scott-Brown, Assistant Principal 
Megan Sgro, Assistant Principal  

                  
August 9, 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Chester High Scholars: 

 
My name is Ronald C. Brown Jr., and I am the Principal of Chester High School. I hope that your summer 
vacation was rewarding, relaxing, and enjoyable.  As we embrace on a new school year, let me start by 
acknowledging the “Class of 2023” and all Chester High Students.  My mission and vision are to create a culture 
enriched learning environment filled with social, emotional, and academic growth.   

Teachers and staff will work closely with students and parents to provide intensive support throughout the year.  
Chester High School offers a host of opportunity for all students. Additional resources will be provided for both 
students and their parents; the teachers will have time allocated to collaborate with parents. Our commitment is 
to ensure we are working diligently to give your child our best, but teachers and staff cannot accomplish this 
without you and your support! So, “let’s make the dream work by making the team work”!! 

Beginning on the first day of school, which is Monday, August 29, 2022, all students will be required to wear 
the appropriate school uniform and carry an identification card. Chester High School students are required to 
wear, navy blue, khaki, or black pants. Each Chester High student will be provided with a choice of (2) school 
district tops. (At no cost).  These tops are long-sleeved district logo shirt, short-sleeved district polo shirt, district 
logo t-shirt, and district logo hoodie.  (No other Hoodies will be permitted to be worn) All student tops must 
have an approved district logo. (No exceptions) Students may purchase additional uniform items at cost. 

At orientation, all Chester High School students will be able to take their student ID picture, receive (2) district 
tops, and receive their rosters. Please prepare to participate in various activities and meet the CHS staff. 

Orientation Dates: 

• August 22nd 10th grade orientation from 5 pm. to 8 pm. 
• August 23rd 9th grade orientation from 5 pm. to 8 pm. 
• August 24th 12th grade orientation from 5 pm. to 8 pm. 
• August 25th 11th grade orientation from 5 pm. to 8 pm. 
• Expectations for student will attend school from 7:30 am. to 2:30 pm. unless otherwise  of school 

notification. 

 Door prizes and refreshments will be available. 
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This year Chester High School is in the process of bringing Air Force JROTC to Chester High School.  We have 
also added new electives such as Musicology, Business Law, and Business English.  Chester High School also 
has a “Go Green” agricultural program for our students to explore. 

I am excited, as well as honored to be your Principal and meet all the Chester High School students and their 
parents on Monday, August 29, 2022, 7:30 am at Chester High School.  

Again, we need you to partner with us by joining our Title I team.  We meet monthly and the meeting times and 
dates can be found on the Chester High School website.  It is my quest to provide the best educational experience 
possible for your child!  Your child and our community deserve it!  I look forward to working collaboratively 
with you all.  Together we can accomplish anything. 

Sincerely, 

Ronald Brown, Principal 


